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Second Grade  

 

                     Welcome   

 
 

Please join our Second Grade 
Homeroom class created to share 

photos, videos and important 
announcements with you!  We have 

attached a flier with the website 
address to join if you have not yet 

done so. 
 

                            

Hadden Elementary 
(440) 354-4414 

Visit our District Website  
www.riversidelocalschools.com 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Visit our classroom webpages 
-Click on Schools 

-Click on Teacher Pages 
-Click on Fularz and Mac Knight 

 

 
 
 We have attached a book order to your 
newsletter to provide the opportunity to order great 
books at great prices. We prefer online orders, 
however we can send in your order if you send in a 
check for the payment. If you need to make other 
arrangements please let us know. Checks can be 
made payable to Scholastic Book Clubs.  

 Visit www.scholastic.com/bookclubs  

Our Class codes are:  
 
Miss Fularz:     H72QH   
Mrs. Mac Knight:   MD843 
 

Register or login to view online catalogs 
right away. Once you place your order, they will be 
submitted on the due date and they will be 
delivered to our classroom.  

September orders are due: 9/30/15 
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Meet the 2nd Grade 
Teachers 

 Welcome to Second Grade! We are 
looking forward to a great year. A new school 
year is filled with excitement and new 
adventures.  
  We would like to introduce ourselves 
to all of the Second Grade families as we plan 
our year of close collaboration among each 
other and with our students.  

  
Miss Fularz 

I’m so excited to have so 
many familiar families and 

I welcome all the new 
families to Hadden. This is 

my ninth year teaching 
Second Grade at 

Hadden.  
 

Mrs. Mac Knight 
I look forward to a 

fabulous year in Second 
Grade! This is my second 

year at Hadden. I am 
excited about all of the 

fun things we do in 
Second Grade! 

 

 

Hadden Elementary 
(440) 354-4414 

Visit our District Website  
www.riversidelocalschools.com 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Please email us with any questions or concerns: 
 
 

 

kimberly.fularz@riversideschools.net 
 

melissa.macknight@riversideschools.net 
 

 

    Reminders 
 

Important dates/assignments 
 

 Sept 7:  No School, Labor Day 

 Sept. 24: Chick Fil-A Sprit Day 
 
 

Second Grade  
                     Welcome   

 

Please cut out and return 

Questions/Concerns:________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Name: _____________________ Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________ 
 
 

 

Home-School Connections 
 

Daily 5:  
 We have been working hard practicing 
reading and building reading stamina to become 
independent readers. Research supports the more 
you practice an activity the better you are….that 
includes reading!  
 Ask your children about the 3 ways to read 
a book, how to choose a “Good Fit Book,” and 
building reading stamina.  
 Throughout the year we will be adding to 
our menu of reading strategies.  
 

Daily Reports: 
 Your child will receive a daily report to track 
behavior and homework. Please keep these reports 
in your child’s folder until they expire.  
 Your child will receive a stamp if all the 
classroom rules are followed and they have turned 
in homework assignments. Please initial in the box 
under each day so we know you have seen the 
report. 

Homework: 
Your child will be assigned math homework 

daily, Monday-Thursday. Please check your child’s 
work and return it to school the next day for credit. 
Additional assignments will also come home 
throughout the year. Please be sure to check your 
child’s folder each day. 
 

http://www.riversidelocalschools.com/
mailto:kimberly.fularz@riversideschools.net
mailto:melissa.macknight@riversideschools.net

